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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.K/XVI

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
GT/DADIN/INF.70/15


4 June 2015

COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish

Working Group to Prepare

the Draft American Declaration on

the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP IN RESPONSE TO THE NOTE 
SENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA, REFLECTED 
IN DOCUMENT GT/DADIN/INF. 69/15
The Chair of the OAS Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Colombia to the Organization of American States (OAS), with reference to the latter's Note MPC/OEA No: 740/2015 regarding the text of said draft Declaration.
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Accordingly, mindful that the document brings together the paragraphs and texts that were discussed between states and indigenous peoples, we would like to advise that the text submitted by delegation of Colombia is contained in the last part of the document as it was submitted minutes before the end of the eighteenth meeting of negotiations, at which point the indigenous representatives suddenly left the room and the relevant discussion could not continue.
The Chair of the OAS Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Colombia to the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., June 4, 2015
To The
Permanent Mission of Colombia to the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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